New policy for B-Twill allocation of jute bags being implemented from the month of
September. 2022:

A meeting to decide allocation policy for Government B-Twill order to the jute mills on the
basis of Commitment or Production Capacity considering 46.5” looms was held on 10-08-2022 under
the Chairmanship of the Jute Commissioner. In the meeting, it was decided that after taking into
account 46.5” looms, the capacity of jute mills will be considered. On the basis of commitment or
production capacity, lower of the two, the revised allocation percentage will be determined. It was also
decided that the revised allocation percentage will be considered from the month of September, 2022

onwards for B-Twill allocation.

2, It was also decided in the meeting that in case of penalty and incentive — Mills having more than
25% backlog of monthly capacity, at the start of the month, should be penalized with lesser allocation
by 20% during the month. This quantity shall be distributed to willing mills having less than 7%
backlog of their monthly capacity, in the ratio of their allocation %. If there are no willing mills to take
the additional orders then such penalty should be revoked.

3. The new policy will be reviewed as to it’s effectiveness after sometime.
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